Maricopa County Parenting Services Directory June, 2015



PARENTING SERVICES DIRECTORY

Updated in late January & June, see our website for the latest edition.



817 N. Country Club 480-834-9424 Mesa, AZ 85201 info@childcrisisaz.org www.childcrisisaz.org

33rd Edition – June, 2015

AVAILABLE SERVICES

PARENTING CLASSES

Active Parenting
1,2,3,4 Parents!

Becoming A Love & Logic Parent
Parenting of Teens
Relatives As Parents (RAP)

Parenting Children with ADHD

Step Parenting
Parenting Workshops

SERVICIOS EN ESPAÑOL:

Paternidad Activa 1,2,3,4 Padres! Talleres Para Padres

CHILDREN'S SELF-DEVELOPMENT CLASSES & GROUPS

Terrific Toddlers (walking to 3 years)
Play Group (ages 3-5)
First Steps Together (ages 6 wks-12 months)
Children in Change (ages 8-10)
Creating Character (ages 8-11)
Relatives As Parents (RAP) Kids (ages 8-12)
Super Girl (ages 9-12)
Family Fun Events

PARENT SUPPORT:

Expectant Parents and Infant Care Relatives As Parents (RAP) Support Group

In-Home Visits
Parent's Adoption Support Group
Children's Adoption Support Group
Foster Parent Support Group
Parent Discussion Groups

FAMILIES IN TRANSITION:

Cooperative Parenting
Family Law & Child Support
Assistance Clinics
Parenting through Transition

ANGER MANAGEMENT CLASSES:

Huffy Hippos (ages 3-5 & parents)
Raging Rhinos (ages 6-7 & parents)
Growling Grizzlies (ages 8-10 & parents)
Parenting with Patience

Some classes require a nominal fee for workbook.

For more information: www.childcrisisaz.org



817 N. Country Club Dr. Mesa, AZ 85201 Phone: (480) 834-9424 Fax: (480) 834-9340 Email: info@childcrisisaz.org www.childcrisisaz.org

MALE CALL:

First Time Daddies

Dads Drop In Discussion Group

Playtime with Dad

Special Events for Dads & their Children Anger Management for Fathers

EDUCATIONAL:

Lending Library (books & videos)

Resource Library

Classroom Connections
(homework sheets K-6)

6 Protective Factors to Improve the Well-being of Children, Families, and the Community

Each resource in this directory has been identified by the protective factor(s) their services promote and/or enhance.

- 1. **Nurturing and Attachment** Safe, stable, consistent relationships between children and trusted adults promote healthy brain development and strong bonds.
- 2. **Knowledge of Parenting and Child Development** Parents and caregivers who understand the usual course of child development are more likely to understand children's behavior, provide respectful communication, consistent rules and expectations, and opportunities that promote independence.
- 3. Parental Resilience All parents have inner strengths that serve as a foundation on building resilience. How parents and caregivers handle stress and crisis serves as an example for children. Parents who have developed skills to manage stress, who are willing to be flexible, and to ask for help increase their ability to effectively parent children.
- 4. **Social Connections** Parents with an emotional support network typically find it easier to care for children and themselves. It is equally important for children to have opportunities to connect with others.
- 5. **Concrete Support** Families whose basic needs (i.e. food, housing, clothing) are met tend to have more time and energy to devote to their children's safety and well-being.
- 6. **Social and Emotional Competence of Children** Parents and caregivers are better able to respond to their children's needs when children develop the ability to clearly communicate, regulate their own behavior, and interact positively with others.

Key:

NA Nurturing and Attachment

K Knowledge of Parenting and Child Development

PR Parental ResilienceSC Social ConnectionsC Concrete Support

SE Social and Emotional Competence of Children

Table of Contents

City	<u>Page</u>
Online Services	1-2
Anthem	3
Apache Junction	4
Avondale	5
Chandler	6-10
El Mirage	11
Fort McDowell	12
Fountain Hills	13
Gila Bend	14
Gilbert	15-19
Glendale	20-24
Guadalupe	25
Laveen	26-27
Maryvale	28
Mesa	29-39
New River	40

Nogales	41
Patagonia	42
Peoria	43-44
Phoenix	45-75
Queen Creek	76
Rio Rico	77
Scottsdale	78-83
Sun City West	84
Surprise	85
Tempe	86-92
Wickenburg	93
Youngtown	94

Parenting Services Directory

*Online Service

Agency Name: Darkness to Light (ONLINE)

*Online Service

Phone Number: (843) 513-1587

Fax:

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.d2l.org

Childcare: No Fees: \$10

Protective K Factors:

Programs: Online Training of 'Stewards of Children'; program designed to prevent child

sexual abuse.

Friday, October 09, 2015

Key Code:
Page 1 of 94

*Online Services

Agency Name: Active Parenting Publishers (ONLINE)

*Online Service

Phone Number: (800) 825-0060

Fax: (770) 429-0334

E-Mail: cservice@activeparenting.com

Web Site: www.activeparenting.com

Childcare: No.

Fees: \$69.95 and up

Protective K Factors:

Programs: Online Parenting, Co-Parenting & Parenting of Teens Classes. See website

for more information.

Agency Name: AJ Novick Group, Inc. (ONLINE)

*Online Service

Phone Number: (949) 715-2694

Fax: (949) 494-5456

E-Mail: info@ajnovickgroup.com

Web Site: www.onlineparentclass.com & www.angerclassonline.com

Childcare: No

Fees: \$95.00 and up

Protective K, SE

Factors:

Programs: Online Classes - Parenting, Co-Parenting, Anger Management & Teen

Anger Management. Some classes available in Spanish. See website for

further information.

Anthem

Agency Name: Child and Family Resources, Inc.

2830 W. Glendale #28 - Phoenix, AZ 85051

Anthem AZ

Phone Number: (602) 234-3941

Fax: (602) 234-3943 E-Mail: cfr@cfraz.org

Web Site: www.childfamilyresources.org

Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR Factors:

Programs: Teen Parent Support Program for pregnant or parenting teens ages 19 or

younger. Learning positive parenting techniques. Supports parents in completing their education. In-home assessments, visitation and support services for parents of children ages 0-5. Also offers resource & referral

information.

Apache Junction

Agency Name: Hope Women's Center

252 N. Ironwood Drive

Apache Junction AZ 85120

Phone Number: (480) 983-4673

Fax:

E-Mail: admin@hopewomenscenter.org
Web Site: www.hopewomenscenter.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Programs are Faith Based. Helps women in crisis by providing counseling,

pregnancy testing, baby items, basic needs, educational programs, life skills classes and resource & referral. Spanish classes provided. Additional email

address admin@hopewomenscenter.org

Avondale

Agency Name: Care 1st Avondale Resource & Housing Center

328 W. Western Avenue

Avondale AZ 85323

Phone Number: (623) 333-2703

Fax: (623) 333-0271

E-Mail: resourcecenter@avondale.org

Web Site: www.avondale.org/nfs

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective

K, SE, NA, SC, PR, C

Factors:
Programs: Focus on families with a

Screenings, Early Literacy and Parenting Classes, WIC and assistance with applying for basic needs services. Support group for grandparents raising grandkids. Also offers teen services, DV Support Group & Sexual Abuse

Focus on families with children age 0-5. Developmental/Hearing

Support Group.

Agency Name: Childhelp H.K. Cummings Community Center

1252 S. Avondale Blvd., Building N

Avondale AZ 85323

Phone Number: (623) 240-6160

Fax: (623) 240-6167

E-Mail: jhall@childhelp.org

Web Site: www.childhelp.org/community-center

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Serves Phoenix, Avondale & Glendale. Parent Support Groups, Crisis

Counseling, Resource & Referral. Also offers after school and youth

development programs, Kinder Enrichment-extended kindergarten. 24 hour

National/Child Abuse Hotline: 1-800-422-4453

Agency Name: Aid to Adoption of Special Kids (AASK) & Lode Star Family Connections

175 E. Corporate Place

Chandler AZ 85225

Phone Number: (602) 254-2275

Fax: (602) 212-2564

E-Mail: info@aask-az.org

Web Site: www.aask-az.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Foster Parent Support, Support Groups, Parent/Parent Mentoring,

Playgroups, CPR/First Aid Training, English & Spanish services. Call for

more information.

Agency Name: Center for Autism & Related Disorders

290 S. Alma School Rd., Suite 1 Chandler AZ 85224

Phone Number: (480) 812-2110

Fax:

E-Mail: info@centerforautism.com Web Site: www.centerforautism.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC Factors:

Programs: Crisis Intervention for families of children with Autism Spectrum Disorder.

Home visits, parenting classes, assessments and individual behavioral

treatment.

Agency Name: Chandler Care Center

777 E. Galveston Street

Chandler AZ 85225

Phone Number: (480) 812-7900

Fax: (480) 224-9376

E-Mail: kahle.kathryn@cusd80.con

Web Site: www.chandlerCAREcenter.com

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, PR, SC

Factors:

Programs: Parent Education and referrals, School Readiness, Medical, Dental &

Mental Health Services.

Agency Name: Chandler Christian Community Center

345 S. California Street

Chandler AZ 85225

Phone Number: (480) 963-1423

Fax: (480) 726-0896

E-Mail: lori@chandlerfoodbank.org
Web Site: www.chandlerfoodbank.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Early Literacy Program, Parent Education, Interactive Family Play &

School Readiness.

Agency Name: Chandler Public Library-Downtown

22 S. Delaware Street

Chandler AZ 85225

Phone Number: (480) 782-2800

Fax: (480) 782-2823

E-Mail: infodesk@chandlerlibrary.com

Web Site: www.chandlerlibrary.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA. SC

Factors:

Programs: Parent/Child Workshops (English & Spanish), Story Time, Toddler Story

Times & other workshops; GED testing. Call for more information or to

register.

Agency Name: Chandler Regional Medical Center

1955 W. Frye Rd.

Chandler AZ 85224

Phone Number: (480) 728-3000

Fax: (480) 786-6138

E-Mail: community.education@chw.edu

Web Site: www.dignityhealth.org

Childcare: No.

Fees: \$25 and up

Protective K, NA, SC, C

Factors:

Programs: Newborn Baby Care, English & Spanish Childbirth Preparation, Breast-

feeding Support Group and various other classes available. Call 480-728-5414 for more information or to register. Call 6 to 8 weeks in advance for childbirth preparation classes. Also has oral health program for 0-5 year

olds.

Agency Name: Family Learning Center - Chandler Family Health

811 S. Hamilton St.

Chandler AZ 85225

Phone Number: (480) 344-6165

Fax:

E-Mail: flc@mihs.org
Web Site: www.mihs.org/flc

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA. SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Parent-Child Workshops, Nutrition & Breastfeeding 101.

Classes offered in English and Spanish, some require registration; call for more information or to register. Serving Chandler, Maryvale, and South Central Phoenix. The Healthcare Clinic is a specialty clinic that is available

only through doctor referral. Call the clinic at 602-344-1015.

Agency Name: ICAN: Improving Chandler Area Neighborhoods

650 E. Morelos Street

Chandler AZ 85225

Phone Number: (480) 821-4207

Fax: (480) 821-6742

E-Mail: info@icanaz.org

Web Site: www.icanaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, SC

Factors:

Programs: Provides free fun, comprehensive out of school time programs that empower

youth to be productive, self-confident, and responsible citizens ages 5 to 18 years. Education, Youth Development, Healthy Life Styles, Job Skills Training, and Substance Abuse Prevention. Parenting Programs are also

offered. For parenting program call 480-874-7593.

Agency Name: Mother's Lifeline - St. Andrew the Apostle

3450 W. Ray Road

Chandler AZ 85226-2300

Phone Number: (480) 899-1990

Fax: (480) 917-8475

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.standrew-cfc.org

Childcare: No
Fees: No

Protective Factors:

Programs: Mother's Life Line: East Valley Crisis Assistance Birth - 2yrs. - Basic Needs

Only. Phone messages returned within 24 hours. Call and leave a message

at ext. #202.

Agency Name: Pregnancy Care Center

590 N. Alma School Rd. Ste. #20

Chandler AZ 85224

Phone Number: (480) 374-2994

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.pccchandler.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, PR

Factors:

Programs: Provides free pregnancy tests & ultrasounds, options counseling, parenting

classes, resource and referral. (24 hr. Hotline: 1-877-791-5475)

El Mirage

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

6741 N. 7th Street - Phoenix, AZ 85014

El Mirage AZ

Phone Number: (602) 248-0428

Fax: (602) 248-0496

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors: Programs:

Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents As

Teachers, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers & caregivers of children under the age of 3; this program offers child

development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact

Erika Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.

Fort McDowell

Agency Name: Fort McDowell Yavapai Nation Education Division

17771 E. Yavapi Rd.

Fort McDowell AZ 85269

Phone Number: (480) 789-7105 **Fax:** (480) 816-0479

E-Mail: jholmes@ftmcdowell.org

Web Site: www.fmyn.org
Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Early Childhood Development for ages 0-3, Home Visits and Parenting

Classes.

Agency Name: Fort McDowell Yavapai Nation Tribal Library

16708 N. Ft. McDowell Rd.

Fort McDowell AZ 85264

Phone Number: (480) 789-7848

Fax: (480) 789-7858

E-Mail: contact@ftmcdowelltriballibrary.org
Web Site: www.ftmcdowelltriballibrary.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Helping parents support their young children as they gain literacy skills.

Also has storytime and homework lab.

Fountain Hills

Agency Name: Fountain Hills Branch Library

12901 N. La Montana Dr.

Fountain Hills AZ 85268

Phone Number: (602) 652-3000

Fax:

E-Mail: adidomenico@scottsdaleaz.gov

Web Site: www.mcldaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC Factors:

Programs: Parent workshops for families with 0-5 year olds. Support for parents as

their children learn early literacy skills. Storytime for 0 - 5 year olds.

Gila Bend

Agency Name: Care 1st Family Resource Center

303 E. Pima Street

Gila Bend AZ 85337

Phone Number: (928) 683-6502

Fax: (928) 683-6430

E-Mail: folivas@gilabendaz.org
Web Site: www.gilabendaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SC, PR, C Factors:

Programs: Parenting classes covering a wide range of topics for families with children

age 0-5. Drop-out and pregnancy prevention for teens. Emergency baby

boxes for families in need. Education & Employment Services.

Agency Name: Banner Gateway Medical Center

1900 N. Higley Road

Gilbert AZ 85234

Phone Number: (480) 543-2000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K, SE, NA, SC Factors:

Programs: Childbirth Preparation, Daddy Boot Camp, Sibling Adjustment (ages 3-10),

Breastfeeding & Baby Care. To register for a class call 602-230-2273

Agency Name: Family SPOT Resource Center (Spirit of Joy Church)

1159 N. Greenfield Rd.

Gilbert AZ 85234

Phone Number: (480) 489-5771

Fax:

E-Mail: srohler@lls-sw.org
Web Site: www.lss-sw.org

Childcare: Yes
Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting classes, developmental playgroups and resource/referral for

families with children age 0-5.

Agency Name: Gilbert Public Schools

140 S. Gilbert Rd

Gilbert AZ 85296

Phone Number: (480) 497-3300

Fax: (480) 507-1320

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.gilbertschools.net

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K. SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Active Parenting Now, Parenting of Teens, Guiding Good Choices, How to

Talk so Kids will Listen & Listen so Kids will Talk, and Parent Resource Room. Fall & Spring Only. Contact Susan Cadena @ (480) 497-3300 ext.

#181.

Agency Name: Mercy Gilbert Medical Center

3555 S. Val Vista Drive

Gilbert AZ 85297

Phone Number: (480) 728-8000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mercygilbert.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Childbirth Education, Newborn Baby Care Class, Breastfeeding Class &

Infant Brain Development Workshops. To register call 1-877-728-5414.

Agency Name: Child Crisis Arizona

1045 E. University Drive #1 and #2 - Mesa, AZ 85203

Gilbert AZ

Phone Number: (480) 304-9440

Fax: (480) 304-9444

E-Mail: info@childcrisisaz.org **Web Site:** www.childcrisisaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR, C

Programs:

Program description - Child Crisis Arizona offers no-cost personal visits, parent group meetings, developmental screenings and resources. Families will also receive additional support in parent-child interaction, guidance and discipline, stress reduction, infant brain development and support in enhancing your family's functioning. Home visits are at least monthly but can be more frequent as support is needed. Available in Mesa, Gilbert &

Queen Creek.

Agency Name: New Directions Institute for Infant Brain Development

1420 N. Greenfield Rd. Ste. #105

Gilbert AZ 85234

Phone Number: (480) 729-6510

Fax: (480) 729-6511

E-Mail: info@newdirectionsinstitute.org **Web Site:** www.newdirectionsinstitute.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Programs:

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Nuturing Parenting Classes and S.T.E.P.S. Plus Parenting Classes (10 sessions each). Brain Time & Kinder Prep pre-literacy play classes (3 sessions each). Wired for Success workshops. Various dates & locations available in Phoenix, Tempe, Chandler, Gilbert, Queen Creek, Mesa,

Ahwatukee & Apache Junction. English & Spanish available.

Agency Name: Perry Branch Library

1965 E. Queen Creek Rd.

Gilbert AZ 85297

Phone Number: (602) 652-3000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mcldaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Storytime for kids and a variety of other activities. Call for more information

Agency Name: Sharing-Down Syndrome Arizona, Inc.

745 N. Gilbert Rd. #124 PMB 273

Gilbert AZ 85234

Phone Number: (480) 926-6500

Fax: (480) 926-6145

E-Mail: info@sharingds.org

Web Site: www.sharingds.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Sharing Down Syndrome Support Groups, Social Events, and Information.

Monthly meetings in English and Spanish. Mom & Tot playgroups. Call for

more information.

Agency Name: South East Regional Library/Gilbert

775 N. Greenfield Road

Gilbert AZ 85234

Phone Number: (602) 652-3000

Fax: (602) 652-3240

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mcldaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Story Time for kids and a variety of other activities. Call for more

information or to register.

Agency Name: Abrazo Arrowhead Campus

18701 N. 67th Avenue

Glendale AZ 85308

Phone Number: (623) 561-1000

Fax: (602) 561-7142

E-Mail: lvraney@abrazohealth.com

Web Site: www.abrazohealth.com

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for more info.

Protective Factors:

K, NA, SC, PR

Programs: Childbirth Education, Infant Care, Breast Feeding Support Group. Call 1-

855-292-9355 for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Banner Thunderbird Medical Center

5555 W. Thunderbird Rd.

Glendale AZ 85306

Phone Number: (602) 865-5555

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for more info.

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Baby Care Classes, Teen Child Birth, Breast Feeding, Sibling Adjustment

(ages 3-10), Prepared Childbirth Education, Prepared Pregnancy Class, Lamaze & various other support groups. Online childbirth class is also

available. Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Bicentennial South Family Resource Center

7240 W. Colter

Glendale AZ 85303

Phone Number: (623) 237-5244

Fax:

E-Mail: dleon@gesd40.org **Web Site:** www.gesd40.org

Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info
Protective
V SE SC DB

Factors:

K, SE, SC, PR

Programs: Support, education and resources for families with 0-5 year olds.

Agency Name: Child and Family Resources, Inc.

2830 W. Glendale #28 - Phoenix, AZ 85051

Glendale AZ

Phone Number: (602) 234-3941

Fax: (602) 234-3943

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.childfamilyresources.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR

Programs:

Teen Parent Support Program for pregnant or parenting teens ages 16-21 years old (English & Spanish). Learning positive parenting techniques. Inhome assessment, evaulation, visitation & support for parents of children ages

0-5. Also offers resource & referral information.

Agency Name: Crisis Pregnancy Center

4494 W. Peoria Avenue, Suite #115

Glendale AZ 85302

Phone Number: (623) 486-5232

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.choicesaz.org
Childcare: Call for more info.
Fees: Call for more info.

Protective K. PR

Factors:

Programs: Free pregnancy and S.T.D. testing, parenting education, confidential

counseling services, ultra sounds and health education classes. Also has parent education and counseling for men. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Deer Valley Family Resource Center - Desert Sage Elementary School

4035 W. Alameda Rd.

Glendale AZ 85310

Phone Number: (623) 445-4727

Fax:

E-Mail: courtney.taylor@dvusd.org

Web Site: www.dvusd.org
Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR Factors:

_

Programs: Education, prevention, and awareness to families 0-5 years old in conjuction

with First Things First. To register for a class please call 623-256-2561.

Agency Name: Jewish Family & Children's Services

5701 W. Talavi Blvd. Suite #180

Glendale AZ 85306

Phone Number: (623) 486-8202

Fax:

E-Mail: info@jfcsaz.org
Web Site: www.jfcsaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K. SE. SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Anger Management, Blended families, Counseling Programs, Understanding

ADHD, and Co-Ed Bereavement Group. Locations throughout the East & West Valley. Call for the Customer Service & Referral Center more

information or to register; 602-256-0528.

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

6741 N. 7th Street - Phoenix, AZ 85014

Glendale AZ

Phone Number: (602) 248-0428

Fax: (602) 248-0496

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective Factors:

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Programs: Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for

classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents As Teaches, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers & caretakers

of children under the age of 3; this program offers child development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact Erika

Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.

Agency Name: South Phoenix Healthy Start

2737 W. Southern Avenue, Ste. #8 - Tempe, AZ 85282

Glendale AZ

Phone Number: (602) 304-1166

Fax: (602) 276-3209

E-Mail: sphealthystart@mail.maricopa.gov

Web Site: www.maricopa.gov/publichealth/programs/healthystart/

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA. PR

Factors:

Programs: Well Woman, Prenatal & Infant Care. Home visits available. Resource &

Referral.

Agency Name: Teen Outreach Pregnancy Services

6610 N. 47th Avenue, Suite 12

Glendale AZ 85301

Phone Number: (623) 334-1501

Fax: (623) 334-1503 E-Mail: info@topsaz.org

Web Site: www.teenoutreachaz.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Provides services to Avondale, Gila Bend, Glendale, Peoria, Phoenix &

Surprise areas. Teen Pregnancy, childbirth, labor & delivery classes,

parenting education & support, mentoring, healthy relationships classes and

Dad's program. Free pregnancy testing.

Guadalupe

Agency Name: Guadalupe Branch Library

9241 S. Avenida del Yaqui

Guadalupe AZ 85283

Phone Number: (602) 652-3000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mcldaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Bilingual Storytime plus snacks, Lego Club, Kinder Prep Program for 3-5

year olds and their parent/caregiver.

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

9201 S. Avenida del Yaqui, Suite 21

Guadalupe AZ 85283

Phone Number: (480) 580-3284

Fax:

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Programs:

Protective K, SE, NA, SC PR

Factors:

Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents as Teachers, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers.

Teachers, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers, & caregivers of children under the age of 3; this program offers child development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact

Erika Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.

Laveen

Agency Name: Gila Crossing Community School

4665 W. Pecos Rd.

Laveen AZ 85339

Phone Number: (520) 550-4834

Fax: (520) 550-4252

E-Mail: theresa.donahue@gcceagles.org

Web Site: www.gccseagles.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K SE N.

Factors:

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Programs: Family and child education: includes School Readiness and Parents As

Teachers Home Visitor Program. Serving families with children ages 0-5.

Agency Name: Parent Partners Plus

Laveen AZ

Phone Number: (602) 633-0732

Fax: (602) 633-0733

E-Mail: pppintake@swhd.org

Web Site: www.parentpartnersplus.com

Childcare: No

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Home Visitation Program, Services for Pregnant or 0-5 years old, including

prenatal services. Services provided in both English and Spanish. Serving South Phoenix zip codes 85040, 85041, 85042, Laveen & Maryvale. Call for further information. Mailing Address Only 2850 N. 24th St. Phoenix, AZ

85008.

Laveen

Agency Name: South Phoenix Healthy Start

2737 W. Southern Avenue, Ste. #8 - Tempe, AZ 85282

Laveen AZ

Phone Number: (602) 304-1166

Fax: (602) 276-3209

E-Mail: sphealthystart@mail.maricopa.gov

Web Site: www.maricopa.gov/publichealth/programs/healthystart/

Childcare: Yes
Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Well Woman, Prenatal & Infant Care. Parenting Classes and Home visits

available. Resource & Referral.

Maryvale

Agency Name: Parent Partners Plus

Maryvale AZ

Phone Number: (602) 633-0732

Fax: (602) 633-0733

E-Mail: pppintake@swhd.org

Web Site: www.parentpartnersplus.com

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective V S

Factors:

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Programs: Home Visitation Program, Services for Pregnant or 0-5 years old. Services

offered in both English and Spanish. Serving South Phoneix zip codes 85040, 85041, 85042, Laveen & Maryvale. Call for further information.

Mailing Address Only 2850 N. 24th St. Phoenix, AZ 85008.

Agency Name: South Phoenix Healthy Start

2737 W. Sourthern Avenue, Ste. #8 - Tempe, AZ 85282

Maryvale AZ

Phone Number: (602) 304-1166

Fax: (602) 276-3209

E-Mail: sphealthystart@mail.maricopa.gov

Web Site: www.maricopa.gov/publichealth/programs/healthystart/

Childcare: Yes Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Well Woman, Prenatal & Infant Care. Home visits available. Resource &

Referral.

Mesa

Agency Name: A New Leaf - Administrative Office

868 E. University

Mesa AZ 85203

Phone Number: (480) 969-4024 **Fax:** (480) 969-0039

E-Mail: info@turnanewleaf.org **Web Site:** www.turnanewleaf.org

Childcare: No.

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, PR

Factors:

Programs: A New Leaf offers Domestic Violence Services, Homeless Services, Youth

Services, Foster Care Services and Counseling (children ages birth-17), and

Community Based Services. Please call for more information.

Agency Name: Active Parenting of Arizona

9060 E. Glencove

Mesa AZ 85207

Phone Number: (480) 357-0996

Fax:

E-Mail: nspence@activeparenting.com
Web Site: www.anewattitudenow.com

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K Factors:

Programs: Active Parenting Now (training of professionals) & Active Parenting of

Teens. Call Nancy Spence for more information or to register.

Mesa

Agency Name: Banner Baywood Medical Center

6644 E. Baywood Avenue

Mesa AZ85206

Phone Number: (480) 321-2000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: No. Fees: Yes

Protective K. SE. NA. SC

Factors:

Programs: Baby Care Classes, Breastfeeding, Childbirth Preparation, New Sibling

Class & Mom's Support Group. To register, call 602-230-2273.

Agency Name: Banner Desert Medical Center

1400 S. Dobson Road

Mesa AZ85202

Phone Number: (480) 412-3000

Fax: (480) 563-3044

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: No. Fees: Yes

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR Factors:

Programs: Baby Care Classes, Daddy Boot Camp, Sibling Adjustment (ages 3-9), Breast Feeding, CPR, Childbirth Education, Lamaze, Car Seat Safety and various other classes. Call 602-230-2273 for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Child Crisis Arizona

817 N. Country Club

Mesa AZ 85201

Phone Number: (480) 834-9424

Fax: (480) 834-9340

E-Mail: info@childcrisisaz.org **Web Site:** www.childcrisisaz.org

Childcare: Accept Donations

Fees: Some classes have a materials fee.

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Parent & Children's Anger Management Classes, Parent

Workshops, Foster & Adoption Parent Support Groups, Drop in Discussion Groups for Dads, Relative Caregiver Classes, Adoption and Foster Care Classes & Children's Self Development. Classes are offered at no charge, some materials cost may apply to certain classes. See website for full

schedule listing.

Agency Name: Community Bridges - Administration

1855 W. Baseline Rd., Suite 101

Mesa AZ 85202

Phone Number: (480) 831-7566

Fax: (480) 831-7563

E-Mail: hr@cbridges.com

Web Site: www.communitybridgesaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent Education Workshops regarding Children and Substance Abuse. Call

for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Crisis Pregnancy Center

1818 E. Southern Ave. Suite #131

Mesa AZ 85204

Phone Number: (480) 733-2740

Fax: (480) 733-2776

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.choicesaz.org

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K. PR

Factors:

Programs: Free pregnancy and S.T.D. testing, confidential peer counseling services,

parenting education, ultra sounds & health education classes. Also has parent education, relationship & family support, adoption information & support and counseling & mentoring for men. Call for more information,

additional health referrals or to register.

Agency Name: Dobson Ranch Branch Library

2425 S. Dobson Road

Mesa AZ 85202

Phone Number: (480) 644-3100

Fax: (480) 644-3445

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mesalibrary.org

Childcare: No

Fees: No

Protective SE. NA

Factors:

Programs: Story Time. Fall and Spring only. Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Dorothy B. Mitchell Counseling Center - A New Leaf

1655 E. University #100

Mesa AZ 85211

Phone Number: (480) 969-6955

Fax: (480) 898-0705

E-Mail: info@turnanewleaf.org
Web Site: www.turnanewleaf.org

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K. SE. NA. PR

Factors:

Programs: Play Therapy Group. Crisis Stabilization, Intake & Assessment, Referrals,

Individual/Family/Group Counseling, Social Skills Training. In Home Family Support through "Parent and Child Learning Together Program".

Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: East Valley Fresh Start

106 E. McKellips Rd.

Mesa AZ 85201

Phone Number: (602) 535-4466

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: phoenix.wehelpwomen.com

Childcare: No.

Fees: Call for info

Protective SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: A self-help center for women: Mentoring, Personal Development, Self-

Esteen Services, Family Law Services & Support Groups.

Agency Name: Emerson Elementary School

415 N. Westwood

Mesa AZ 85201

Phone Number: (480) 472-4748

Fax: (480) 472-4744

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mpsaz.org/emerson

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K. SC

Factors:

Programs: Active Parenting Classes contact Carole Weatherbee to register.

Agency Name: Family Service Agency

943 S. Gilbert Rd., #204

Mesa AZ 85204

Phone Number: (480) 507-8619

Fax: (480) 507-8618

E-Mail: fsaphoenix@aol.com Web Site: www.fsaphoenix.org

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective PR Factors:

Programs: Adoptive Service and Outpatient Counseling. Referrals for Child Care/Elder

Care and Community Reintegration Program. Call for more information or

to register.

Agency Name: Family SPOT Resource Center (First Lutheran Evangelical Church)

142 N. Date Street

Mesa AZ 85201

Phone Number: (480) 489-5772

Fax:

E-Mail: taleman@lss-sw.org
Web Site: www.lss-sw.org
Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Developmental Playgroups and Resource/Referral for

families with children ages 0-5.

Agency Name: Jewish Family & Children's Services

1255 W. Baseline Rd., Ste. #B258

Mesa AZ 85202

Phone Number: (480) 820-0825

Fax: (480) 820-7863

E-Mail: info@jfcsaz.org

Web Site: www.jfcsaz.org

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Anger Management, Blended families, Counseling Programs, Understanding

ADHD, and Co-Ed Bereavement Group. Call the Customer Service &

Referral Center for more information and to register; 602-256-0528 for more

information or to register.

Agency Name: Maricopa County Head Start & Early Head Start

2150 S. Country Club Dr.

Mesa AZ 85210

Phone Number: (480) 464-9669

Fax: (480) 655-1154

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.myhsd.maricopa.gov

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Serves families with children age 0-5 and who are at or below poverty level.

School readiness, educational activities, meals, snacks and family support. Offers classroom or in-home services. Come in to apply for an appointment. Services provided in Chandler, Gilbert, Guadalupe, Mesa, Queen Creek,

Tempe & Scottsdale.

Agency Name: Mesa Public Library - Main Library

64 E. 1st Street

Mesa AZ 85201

Phone Number: (480) 644-3100

Fax: (480) 644-2991

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mesalibrary.org

Childcare: No

Fees: No

Protective SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Story time and kids activities. Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Mesa Public Schools Parent University

549 N. Stapley Drive

Mesa AZ 85203-7203

Phone Number: (480) 472-0371

Fax: (480) 472-0459

E-Mail: nejean@mpaz.org

Web Site: www.mpsaz.org/parentu

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes/Workshops, Early Childhood through Teen Years. Call

Nell Jean for further information regarding classes, workshops, location of

class or to register. Registration available online.

Agency Name: Mountain Vista Medical Center

1301 S. Crismon Rd.

Mesa AZ 85209

Phone Number: (480) 358-6100

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mvmedicalcenter.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, NA

Factors:

Programs: Prenatal Education, Breastfeeding Class and Boot Camp for New Dads. To

register call 1-877-924-9355

Agency Name: Child Crisis Arizona

1045 E. University Drive #1 and #2

Mesa AZ 85203

Phone Number: (480) 304-9440

Fax: (480) 304-9444

E-Mail: info@childcrisisaz.org Web Site: www.childcrisisaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Program description - Child Crisis Arizona offers no-cost personal visits, parent group meetings, developmental screenings and resources. Families will also receive additional support in parent-child interaction, guidance and discipline, stress reduction, infant brain development and support in

enhancing your family's functioning. Home visits are at least monthly but can be more frequent as support is needed. Available in Mesa, Gilbert &

Queen Creek.

Agency Name: Red Mountain Regional Library

635 N. Power Road

Mesa AZ 85205

Phone Number: (480) 644-3100

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.mesalibrary.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective SE, NA, PR

Factors: SE, NA, FI

Programs: Story Time for Kids, Job Lab & Financial Education Classes. Call for more

information or to register.

Agency Name: Support Through Other Parents (S.T.O.P.) (Formerly Tough Love)

161 N. Mesa Drive

Mesa AZ85201

Phone Number: (623) 846-5464

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.supportthroughotherparents.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective

SC. PR Factors:

Programs: Offers support group for parents who are experiencing problems with their

teenagers or adult children. Meets Thursday nights at 7 p.m.

Agency Name: Teen Outreach Pregnancy Services

931 E. Southern Ave., Ste. #111 Mesa 85204 AZ

Phone Number: (480) 668-8800

Fax: (480) 668-1588 E-Mail: info@topsaz.org

Web Site: www.teenoutreachaz.org

Childcare: Call for info **Fees:** Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR, C Factors:

Programs: Provides services to Mesa, Scottsdale, Gilbert, Tempe & Queen Creek areas.

Pregnancy, Childbirth, Labor & Delivery Classes, Parenting Educational Support for Teens, Mentoring & Healthy Relationship Classes. Pregnancy

testing.

New River

Agency Name: Child and Family Resources, Inc.

2830 W. Glendale #28 - Phoenix, AZ

New River AZ 85051

Phone Number: (602) 234-3941

Fax: (602) 234-3943

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.childfamilyresources.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR Factors:

Programs: Teen Parent Support Program for pregnant or parenting teens ages 16-21

years old (English & Spanish). Learning positive parenting techniques. Inhome assesments, evaluations, visitations & support for parents of children

ages 0-5. Also offers resource & referral information.

Nogales

Agency Name: Nogales Family Resource Center

855 N. Bautista St.

Nogales AZ 85621

Phone Number: (520) 397-7334 **Fax:** (520) 287-3586

E-Mail: maparra@nusd.k12.az.us

Web Site: www.nusd.k12.az.us

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective NA, K, SE

Factors: NA, K, SE

Programs: Power of Parenting, Positive Discipline, Strengthen Families, child

 $development\ workshops\ for\ parents\ of\ children\ ages\ 0\text{-}5\ years,\ Kinder\ Prep.$

Patagonia

Agency Name: Patagonia Family Resource Center

100 School St.

Patagonia AZ 85624

Phone Number: (520) 394-3073

Fax: (520) 394-3001

E-Mail: acabrera@patagonia.k12.az.us

Web Site: www.patagonia.k12.az.us

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective NA, K

Factors: NA, N

Programs: Workshops and classes for Parents in association with First Things First.

Please call for more information and to register for a class.

Peoria

Agency Name: Aid to Adoption of Special Kids (AASK) & Lode Star Family Connections

15396 N. 83rd Ave., Suite A100

Peoria AZ 85382

Phone Number: (602) 254-2275

Fax: (602) 212-2564

E-Mail: info@aask-az.org

Web Site: www.aask-az.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC Factors:

Programs: Foster Parent Support, Support Groups, Parent/Parent Mentoring,

Playgroups (English & Spanish), CPR/First Aid Training. Call for more

information.

Agency Name: Benevilla Family Resource Center

8133 N. Cactus Rd.

Peoria AZ 85381

Phone Number: (623) 207-6016

Fax: (623) 546-1589

E-Mail: frc@benevilla.org

Web Site: www.benevilla.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent Skills Training, Purposeful Playgroups, School Readiness Kits,

Grandparents Raising Grandchildren Groups, Resource and Referral.

Peoria

Agency Name: Peoria Unified School District Family Resource Center

Skyview Elementary School 8624 W. Sweetwater Ave.

Peoria AZ 85845

Phone Number: (623) 773-6681

Fax:

E-Mail: Mgaynor@peoriaud.k12.az.us

Web Site: www.peoria.k12.az.us

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective NA, K, SE

Factors:

Programs: Family workshops including health and safety, school readiness, and other

resources and referrals.

Agency Name: 2-1-1 Arizona

2200 N. Central Avenue, Suite #211

Phoenix AZ85004

Phone Number: (602) 263-8845

Fax: (602) 263-0979 E-Mail: firstcall@cir.org

Web Site: www.211arizona.org

Childcare: No. Fees: No

Protective Factors:

Programs: Can be reached by dialing 2-1-1 within Arizona, (a service of Community

Information and Referral Services). Any where in the US 1-877-211-8661.

Call for more information.

Agency Name: Abrazo Central Campus

2000 W. Bethany Home Rd.

Phoenix AZ85015

Phone Number: (602) 249-0212

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.abrazohealth.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, NA

Factors:

Friday, October 09, 2015

Programs: Childbirth Education, Baby Care Basics & Breastfeeding Class. To register

call 1-888-322-7296

Agency Name: Abrazo Maryvale Campus

5102 W. Campbell

Phoenix AZ 85031-1799

Phone Number: (623) 848-5000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.abrazohealth.com

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K, NA

Factors:

Programs: Prepared Childbirth Education (English & Spanish), Prepared Pregnancy

Class and Breastfeeding Class. Call for more information or to register 1-855-292-9355. May also be reached by calling 1-877-977-4968 (24hrs./day)

Agency Name: Abrazo Scottsdale Campus

3929 E. Bell Road

Phoenix AZ 85032

Phone Number: (602) 923-5000

Fax: (602) 923-5657

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.abrazohealth.com

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K, NA, PR

_

Programs: Prepared Childbirth, Breastfeeding Classes, Infant Care, CPR & a wide variety of other services and classes. Call for more information or to register, 1-855-292-9355. May also be reached at 1-877-784-5005.

Agency Name: Aid to Adoption of Special Kids (AASK) & Lode Star Family Connections

2320 N. 20th Street

Phoenix AZ 85006

Phone Number: (602) 254-2275

Fax: (602) 212-2564

E-Mail: info@aask-az.org

Web Site: www.aask-az.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Foster Parent Support, Support Groups, Parent/Parent Mentoring,

Playgroups, CPR/First Aid Training. English & Spanish services. Call for

more information.

Agency Name: Arizona Baptist Children's Services

1717 W. Northern, Ste. #112 Phoenix AZ 85021

Phone Number: (602) 346-2383

Fax: E-Mail:

Programs:

Web Site: www.abcs.org
Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info

Protective K, NA, PR, C

Factors:

Foster Care/Adoption Support Groups, Anger management classes, coping with divorce classes, relationship issues class, counseling, pregnancy related assistance. Parent Aide Reunification Program and Supervised Visitation

available call 1-800-678-0648 for more information.

Agency Name: Arizona Early Intervention Program (AzEIP)

3839 N. 3rd Street, Ste. #304

Phoenix AZ 85012

Phone Number: (602) 532-9960

Fax: (602) 200-9820

E-Mail: allazeip2@azdes.gov Web Site: www.azdes.gov/AzEIP

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Assessment and Support for Families of children ages birth to 3 with

disabilities or delays, or for those who are concerned about their child's

development. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Arizona's Children Association

711 E. Missouri, #200

Phoenix AZ 85014

Phone Number: (602) 234-3733

Fax:

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.arizonaschildren.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, PR, C

Programs: Couseling, Parent Education & Support, Foster Care & Adoption,

Community Education, Kinship Support, and more. Call for more information. Locations serving; Apache Junction, Buckeye, Chandler, Coolidge, Flagstaff, Lake Havasu, Nogales, Parker, Phoenix, Sierra Vista,

Surprise, Tucson, and Yuma.

Friday, October 09, 2015

Key Code:
Page 48 of 94

Agency Name: Banner Estrella Medical Center

9201 W. Thomas Rd.

Phoenix AZ 85037

Phone Number: (623) 327-4000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Childbirth Preparation (English & Spanish), Sibling Adjustment,

Breastfeeding Class (English & Spanish) & Baby Care Class. Online

childbirth classes available. To register call 602-230-2273.

Agency Name: Banner Poison & Drug Information Center

901 E. Willetta #200

Phoenix AZ 85006

Phone Number: (602) 747-4884

Fax: (602) 839-6243

E-Mail: Web Site: Childcare: No

Fees: No

Protective PR Factors:

Programs: Banner Poison & Drug Information Center. Poison Information 24 hour a

day phone service 1-800-222-1222. Can also be reached at 602-253-3334.

Agency Name: Banner University Medical Center

1111 E. McDowell Rd.

Phoenix AZ 85006

Phone Number: (602) 839-2000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective Factors:

K, NA, SC

Programs: Childbirth Preparation, Baby Care Class & Breastfeeding Class. Also have

online childbirth classes available. To register call 602-230-2273

Agency Name: Black Family & Child Services

1522 E. Southern Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85040

Phone Number: (602) 243-1773

Fax: (602) 243-1484

E-Mail: info@bfcsfamily.org
Web Site: www.bfcsfamily.org

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Behavioral Health Services (AHCCCS accepted, ages 6-17), Substance

Programs: Family Support, Parent Aid Services, Healthy Food Preparation Education,

Abuse Counseling (AHCCCS accepted, Ages 18+). Call for more information

or to register.

Agency Name: Catholic Charities Arizona

4747 N. 7th Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85013

Phone Number: (602) 997-6105

Fax: (602) 943-0377

E-Mail: info@cc-az.org

Web Site: www.catholiccharitiesaz.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Adoption & Pregnancy Counseling, Individual & Family Counseling, Foster

Care Services, Information and Referral.

Agency Name: Center for Autism & Related Disorders

2400 W. Dunlap Ave., Suite 100 Phoenix AZ 85021

Phone Number: (602) 325-2485

Fax: (602) 225-2485

E-Mail: info@centerforautism.com Web Site: www.centerforautism.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Crisis Intervention for Families of Children with Autism Spectrum Disorder.

Home Visits, Parenting Classes, Assessments and Individulaized Behavioral

Treatment.

Agency Name: Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.

1112 E. Buckeye Road

Phoenix AZ 85034

Phone Number: (602) 257-0700

Fax: (602) 256-2740

E-Mail: info@cplc.org

Web Site: www.cplc.org

Childcare: Yes Fees: No

Protective K, SE, SC, PR, C

Programs: Prenatal Care, Education Services (GED), Parenting Skills Training &

Social services for parents. Behavioral Health and Counseling for Children and Families. Also operates Parenting Arizona: Programs include the Nurturing Parenting series, In-Home Support and Parent Education for

families with 0-5 year olds.

Agency Name: Child and Family Resources, Inc.

2830 W. Glendale

Phoenix AZ 85051

Phone Number: (602) 234-3941

Fax: (602) 234-3943

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.childfamilyresources.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR

Programs:

Choices for Adolescent Parents, Choices for Families, Teen Parent Support

Program (English & Spanish), Building Bright Futures & Parents As

Teachers Program - In-Home Family Support & Education for parents of 0-5 year olds. Services for families with special needs children. Call for more

information or to register.

Agency Name: Christian Family Care Agency

3603 N. 7th Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85013

Phone Number: (602) 234-1935

Fax: (602) 234-0022

E-Mail: info@cfcare.org

Web Site: www.cfcare.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Adoption & Foster Care Classes, Child/Individual/Family Counseling,

Pregnancy Counseling and Parenting Classes. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Creciendo Unidos - Growing Together Family Program

2801 N. 31st Street

Phoenix AZ 85008

Phone Number: (602) 374-4054

Fax: (480) 336-2541

E-Mail: info@cuaz.org

Web Site: www.cuaz.org

Childcare: Yes

Fees: Call for info

Protective NA, K, PR, SE Factors:

_

Programs: Family workshops including but not limited to positive relationships,

finances, health, male involvement, and youth topics.

Agency Name: Crisis Pregnancy Center

1513 W. Thomas Road

Phoenix AZ 85015

Phone Number: (602) 393-7501

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.choicesaz.org

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K. PR

Factors:

Programs: Free pregnancy and STD testing, confidential counseling services, parenting

education, ultra sounds and health education classes. Also has parent education & counseling services for men. Call for more information.

Agency Name: DUET - Partners in Health & Aging

555 W. Glendale Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85021

Phone Number: (602) 274-5022

Fax: (602) 274-6793

E-Mail: info@duetaz.org

Web Site: www.duetaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Programs:

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Grandparents Raising Grandchildren Support Group & Support Services & Social Therapeutic Groups for Children. Respite assistance and legal guidance available. Call Patricia Dominguez for more information.

Agency Name: Family Advocacy Center

2120 N. Central Avenue #250

Phoenix AZ 85004

Phone Number: (602) 534-2120

Fax: (602) 534-2122

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.phoenix.gov/humanservices/programs/victims/fac

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective SE, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Children's Domestic Violence Education & Domestic Violence-Education

and Support Group for Women. Class offered in Spanish and English. Call

for more information or to register; 1-888-246-0303.

Agency Name: Family Involvement Center

5333 N. 7th St. Ste. #A-100

Phoenix AZ 85014

Phone Number: (602) 412-4095

Fax: (602) 288-0156

E-Mail: info@familyinvolvementcenter.org Web Site: www.familyinvolvementcenter.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent-to-Parent Support, Parent Education Classes (Includes Active

Parenting, Active Parenting of Teens and Cooperative Parenting and Divorce). Parent Assistance Center Warm Line: 602-288-0155 or 1-877-

568-8468. English & Spanish.

Agency Name: Family Learning Center - Comprehensive Healthcare Center

2525 E. Roosevelt St.

Phoenix AZ 85008

Phone Number: (602) 344-1352

Fax:

E-Mail: flc@mihs.org
Web Site: www.mihs.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Parent-Child Workshops, Nutrition & Breastfeeding 101.

Classes offered in English and Spanish, some require registration; call to for more information or to register. Serving Chandler, Maryvale, and South Central Phoenix. Healthcare Clinic is a specialty clinic that is available only

through doctor referral. Call the clinic at 602-344-1015 for more

information.

Agency Name: Family Learning Center - Maryvale Family Health Center

4011 N. 51st Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85031

Phone Number: (623) 344-6955

Fax:

E-Mail: flc@mihs.org
Web Site: www.mihs.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Parent-Child Workshops (Storytime, Family & Child

Learning Activities), Nutrition & Breastfeeding 101, Safety Education and Bully Prevention. Classes offered in English and Spanish, some require registration; call to for more information or to register. Serving Chandler,

Maryvale, and South Central Phoenix.

Agency Name: Family Learning Center - South Central Family Health Center

33 W. Tamarisk Rd.

Phoenix AZ85041

Phone Number: (602) 344-6460

Fax:

E-Mail: flc@mihs.org Web Site: www.mihs.org

Childcare: No. Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Parent-Child Workshops, Nutrition & Breastfeeding 101.

Classes offered in English and Spanish, some require registration; call to for more information or to register. Serving Chandler, Maryvale, and South

Central Phoenix.

Agency Name: Family Service Agency

2400 N. Central Ave. Ste. #101 Phoenix AZ85004

Phone Number: (602) 264-9891

Fax: (602) 234-2639

E-Mail: fsaphoenix@aol.com Web Site: www.fsaphoenix.org

Childcare: No. Fees: Yes

Protective

Factors:

Programs: Marriage and Family Counseling, Supervised Visitation, Conciliation

Services & Adoption Services. Substance abuse counseling & ex-offender

reintegration program. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Family SPOT Resource Center (St. Mark Lutheran Church)

3030 E. Thunderbird Rd.

Phoenix AZ 85032

Phone Number: (602) 501-8840

Fax:

E-Mail: brogers@lss-sw.org
Web Site: www.lss-sw.org
Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Developmental Playgroups and Resource/Referral for

families with children ages 0-5. English and Spanish available.

Agency Name: Family SPOT Resource Center (Trinity Lutheran Church)

9424 N. 7th Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85021

Phone Number: (602) 501-8652

Fax:

E-Mail: kwillhauck@lss-sw.org

Web Site: www.lss-sw.org
Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Workshops, Developmental Playgroups, Reading Readiness

Groups and Resource/Referral for families with children ages 0-5. English

and Spanish available.

Agency Name: Family Support Coordination

Phoenix AZ

Phone Number: (602) 200-4107

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.familysupportphx.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Home visitation for children under age 6 and not in kindergarden. Resource

and Referral. Services focusing on Central Phoenix zip codes only.

Agency Name: First Way Pregnancy Center

3501 N. 16th Street

Phoenix AZ 85016

Phone Number: (602) 261-7522

Fax:

E-Mail: info@1stway.net
Web Site: www.1stway.net

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective NA, K, C

Factors:

Programs: Free pregnancy tests and ultrasound imaging, Weekly education classes for

expecting and new parents. Limited space, registration required. 24 Hour

hotline 1-800-712-HELP (4357)

Agency Name: Foundation for the Blind

1235 E. Harmont Drive

Phoenix AZ 85020

Phone Number: (602) 331-1470

Fax: (602) 678-5803

E-Mail: info@seeitourway.org
Web Site: www.seeitourway.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective NA, K, C, SE Factors:

Programs: A wide variety of programs and services available to optimize the

development of the blind or visually impaired, designed to assist individuals

and families from infancy to adulthood.

Agency Name: Fresh Start Women's Resource Center

1130 E. McDowell Rd.

Phoenix AZ 85006

Phone Number: (602) 252-8494

Fax: (602) 257-9691

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.freshstartwomen.org

Childcare: Yes

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR

Programs: A Self-Help Center for Personal and Professional Growth. Open to all

women ages 18 and above. Parenting Workshops, Legal Services, Child Watch, Library, Information & Referral Services, Employment Resources, Mentoring Program and many other services. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Friendly House

802 S. 1st Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85003

Phone Number: (602) 257-1870

Fax: (602) 257-8278

E-Mail: info@friendlyhouse.org **Web Site:** www.friendlyhouse.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Individual & Group Counseling, Referral Services, Parent & Youth Services,

Early Childhood Development Center, Safety & Injury Prevention

Workshops. Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Hope Women's Center

1500 E. Thomas Rd. Ste. #102

Phoenix AZ 85014

Phone Number: (602) 715-0999

Fax: (602) 715-0998

E-Mail: admin@hopewomenscenter.org
Web Site: www.hopewomenscenter.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Education, Mentoring, Life Skills, Support Groups, Resource &

Referral.

Agency Name: Jewish Family & Children's Services

3001 N. 33rd Ave.

Phoenix AZ 85017

Phone Number: (602) 353-0703

Fax:

E-Mail: info@jfcsaz.org

Web Site: www.jfcsarizona.org

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Anger Management, Blended Families, Counseling Programs &

Understanding ADHD and Adolescent Substance Abuse Counseling. Call the Customer Service & Referral Center for more information or to register;

602-256-0528.

Agency Name: Maricopa Roosevelt Early Childhood Family Resource Center

4615 S. 22nd Street

Phoenix AZ 85040

Phone Number: (602) 980-3692

Fax:

E-Mail: familyresourcecenter@email.arizona.edu

Web Site: www.facebook.com/MaricopaFRC

Childcare: Yes Fees: No

Protective NA, K, PR, SC, SE Factors:

Programs: Babycare and prenatal classes, womens support groups, family story time

and activities, child-parent interaction classes for families with children 4 months - 5 years old, kindergarden preparation classes. Open daily for

playtime.

Agency Name: Mental Health America of Arizona

501 N. 44th St. Ste. #300

Phoenix AZ 85008

Phone Number: (480) 982-5305

Fax:

E-Mail: info@mhaarizona.org Web Site: www.mhaarizona.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Mental Health information & referral and Support group for parents. Please

call for meeting times and locations.

Agency Name: Mentally ILL Kids in Distress (MIKID)

2642 E. Thomas Rd.

Phoenix AZ 85016

Phone Number: (602) 253-1240

Fax: (602) 840-3409

E-Mail: phoenix@MIKID.org

Web Site: www.mikid.org
Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent and Kinship Support Group, Education Sessions & Info & Referral

Services to assist families with behaviorally challenged youth, Individual & Group Counseling, Case Management, Living Skills Assistance & Caregiver Respite. Depression and suicide prevention for adolescents. Youth peer support groups. Call for more information or to register. May also be

reached by calling 1-800-356-4543

Agency Name: NAMI Valley of the Sun

5025 E. Washington St., Ste. #112

Phoenix AZ 85034

Phone Number: (602) 244-8166

Fax: (602) 252-1349

E-Mail: namivalleyofthesun.org

Web Site: info@namivalleyofthesun.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Support Groups, Education & Resources for those with mental illness and for

parents, caregivers & peers of children/adults with mental illness. Call for

more information or to register.

Agency Name: New Directions Institute for Infant Brain Development

711 E. Missouri Ste. #200

Phoenix AZ 85014

Phone Number: (602) 371-1366

Fax: (602) 234-0139

E-Mail: info@newdirectionsinstitute.org **Web Site:** www.newdirectionsinstitute.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Nurturing Parenting Classes and S.T.E.P. Plus Parenting Classes (10)

sessions each). Brain Time and Kinder Prep (3 sessions each). Wired for Success Workshop. Various dates and locations available in Phoenix, Tempe, Chandler, Gilbert, Queen Creek, Mesa, Ahwatukee & Apache

Junction. English and Spanish available.

Agency Name: North Central Parenting Group - Church of the Beatitudes

555 W. Glendale Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85021

Phone Number:

Fax:

E-Mail: Director@ncpgaz.org

Web Site: www.ncpgaz.org
Childcare: Yes - call for info

Fees: Yes

Protective K, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes covering newborn to elementary age-related topics offered

September through May. Classes held at the Church of the Beatitudes. E-

mail to register or for more information.

Agency Name: Paradise Valley Family Resource Center - Foothills Elementary School

17835 N. 44th St.

Phoenix AZ 85032

Phone Number: (602) 449-7411

Fax:

E-Mail: canguiano@pvschools.net

Web Site: www.pvschools.net

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR, C

Factors:

Programs: Parent education and resources focused on families with 0-5 year olds.

Childcare is free during parenting classes.

Agency Name: Parent Assistance Hotline

Phoenix AZ

Phone Number: (602) 452-3580

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.azcourts.gov/improve/ParentAssistancehotline.aspx

Childcare: No. Fees: No **Protective** Factors:

Programs: Assistance with general questions about dependency, custody, child support

collection and help for acting out teens valley wide. Toll Free # 1-800-732-

8193.

Agency Name: Parent Partners Plus

Phoenix AZ

Phone Number: (602) 633-0732

Fax: (602) 633-0733

E-Mail: pppintake@swhd.org

Web Site: www.parentpartnersplus.com

Childcare: No. Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Home Visitation Program, Services for Pregnant Women and families with children 0-5 years old. Services provided in both English and Spanish. Serving South Phoenix zip codes 85040, 85041, 85042, Laveen & Maryvale.

Call for further information.

Competence of Children

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

6741 N. 7th Street

Phoenix 85014 AZ

Phone Number: (602) 248-0428

Fax: (602) 248-0496

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA. SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for

> classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents As

Teachers, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers & caregivers of children under the age of 3; this program offers child

development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact

Erika Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.

Agency Name: Pendergast School District Family Resource Center

10550 W. Mariposa St., Suite 2

Phoenix AZ85037

Phone Number: (623) 772-2339

Fax:

E-Mail: pendergastfrc@pesd92.org

Web Site: pesd92.org Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Parent and Child Reading Readiness Groups, Community

Resources and Referrals.

Agency Name: Phoenix Children's Hospital (Emily Center) & Healthy Steps Program

1919 E. Thomas Road

Phoenix AZ 85016

Phone Number: (602) 933-1400

Fax:

E-Mail: emilyc@phoenixchildrens.com

Web Site: www.theemilycenter.com

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA. SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Emily Center: Library of pediatric health resources available to the

community - 602-933-1400. Healthy Steps for Young Children: Serving pregnant teens and moms with children ages 0-5. Home visits, childhood screenings, resources & referrals. Call 602-546-0235 for more information

on this program.

Agency Name: Phoenix Indian Center-Urban American Indian Parenting Project

4520 N. Central Ave. Ste. #250

Phoenix AZ 85012

Phone Number: (602) 264-6768

Fax: (602) 274-7486

E-Mail: info@phxindcenter.org
Web Site: www.phxindcenter.com

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: 10 week class for parents who are caring for American Indian youth ages 10-

17 and living off-reservation. Assistance with adult education. Story Telling

Events. Various locations and dates, please call or email for more

information.

Agency Name: Raising Special Kids

5025 E. Washington Street, Suite #204

Phoenix AZ 85034

Phone Number: (602) 242-4366

Fax: (602) 242-4306

E-Mail: info@raisingspecialkids.org
Web Site: www.raisingspecialkids.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent to Parent Support, Parent Training & Information Center for parents

of children with special needs. Services available in both English and Spanish. Call for more information. May also be reached by calling 1-800-

237-3007

Agency Name: Rehoboth Community Center

2315 N. 35th Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85009

Phone Number: (602) 272-4133

Fax: (602) 272-4145

E-Mail: peace@rehobotphx-cdc.org
Web Site: www.rehobothphx-cdc.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective SE, PR

Factors:

Programs: Focuses on at-risk youth: Life Skills Classes, Youth Enrichment Program &

Job Readiness.

Agency Name: Roosevelt School District Parent Education Resource Center

6401 S. 16th Street

Phoenix AZ 85042

Phone Number: (602) 232-4285

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.rsd.k12.az.us/departments

Childcare: Yes

Fees: Call for info

Factors: NA, K, SC, C

Programs: Open year round. Parent workshops for parents of children in the Roosevelt

School District revolving around school related topics such as school readiness, success, and discipline. A daycare certification program is also available and open to the public. Call to register or for more information.

Agency Name: SontarahLife Family Services

8900 N. Central Ave. #106

Phoenix AZ 85020

Phone Number: (602) 997-2371

Fax:

E-Mail: sontarahfamily@sontarahlife.com

Web Site: www.sontarahlife.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, PR, C Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Life Coaching, Marital Counseling, Jop Preparation &

Assistance, CPR Classes, Basic Needs, Resource and Referral. Must meet

income and eligibility requirements.

Agency Name: South Phoenix Healthy Start

2737 W. Southern Avenue, Suite #8 - Tempe, AZ 85282

Phoenix AZ

Phone Number: (602) 304-1166

Fax: (602) 276-3209

E-Mail: sphealthystart@mail.maricopa.gov

Web Site: www.maricopa.gov/publichealth/programs/healthystart/

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA. PR

Factors:

Programs: Well Woman, Prenatal & Infant Care. Home visits available. Resource &

Referral.

Agency Name: Southwest Human Development - Good Fit Counseling Center

2850 N. 24th Street

Phoenix AZ 85008

Phone Number: (602) 266-5976

Fax: (602) 274-8952

E-Mail: info@swhd.org

Web Site: www.swhd.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors: K, SE, NA, SC, P

Programs: Healthy Families (a parent support program emphasizing early childhood

health and development, literacy, and school readiness). For more

information or to register call 602-427-4725. Birth to Five Helpline and Fussy Baby Program 1-877-705-KIDS (5437). Good Fit Counseling Center for children ages 0-5, call 602-200-0434. Services are provided county-wide.

Agency Name: St. Joseph's Hospital

350 W. Thomas Rd.

Phoenix AZ 85013

Phone Number: (602) 406-3000

Fax: (602) 279-2030

E-Mail: stjoseph@chw.edu

Web Site: www.dignityhealth.org/stjosephs

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K. NA. PR

Factors:

Programs: Childbirth Education Classes, Breastfeeding Classes, Boot Camp for New

Dads, Babysitter Training, CPR and Car Seat Safety. Child Abuse

Assessment Center & Children's Health Center. May also contact them at (602) 406-3420 or 1-877-602-4111. Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Superior Court of Maricopa County

Phoenix AZ

Phone Number: (602) 506-1561

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.superiorcourt.maricopa.gov

Childcare:

Fees: Call for info

Protective K Factors:

Programs: Maricopa County requires all divorcing parents or parents involved in

domestic relations action to receive parenting education on what their children may be experiencing during this emotionally difficult time. Visit the above website then; Family Court; Services; Conciliation Services; Parent

Information Program; Approved PIP Providers.

Agency Name: Support Through Other Parents (S.T.O.P.) (Formerly Tough Love)

3302 W. Larkspur Drive

Phoenix AZ 85029

Phone Number: (623) 846-5464

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.supportthroughotherparents.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective SC. PR

Factors:

Programs: Offers support group for parents who are experiencing problems with their

teenagers or adult children. Meets Tuesday nights at 7 p.m.

Agency Name: Terros Phoenix Interfaith Counseling

12835 N. 32nd St.

Phoenix AZ 85032

Phone Number: (602) 992-7521

Fax: (602) 992-6209

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.terros.org
Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info

Protective NA, K, PR, SC, SE

Factors:

Programs: Counseling & therapy for suicidal and self-harming behaviors. Support

groups. Court ordered parent information program, English & Spanish. Call

for more information and to register.

Agency Name: Today's Legal Choice

4742 N. 48th Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85031

Phone Number: (623) 846-0820

Fax:

E-Mail: lupefsalinas@cox.net

Web Site: Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective PR

Programs: Grandparent Issues, Family Law & Guardianship (including Adult

Guardianship). Call Lupe Taylor for appointment.

Agency Name: Valle del Sol, Inc.

3807 N. 7th Street

Phoenix AZ 85014

Phone Number: (602) 258-6797

Fax: (602) 248-8119

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.valledelsol.com

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Anger/Stress Management, Parenting Classes, Youth Life Skills, ESL, GED,

Individual/Family Counseling, Substance abuse prevention and treatment, Child Development & Nutrition. Call for more information or to register;

602-523-9312. Various locations.

Agency Name: Washington Resource Information Center-Washington Elementary School

8033 N. 27th Avenue

Phoenix AZ 85051

Phone Number: (602) 347-3471

Fax:

E-Mail: enriqueta.disanto@wedschools.org

Web Site:

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent education and resources, focusing on 0-5 year olds. Kindergarten

Readiness Programs.

Queen Creek

Agency Name: Family SPOT Resource Center (Saving Grace Church)

24414 S. Ellsworth Rd.

Queen Creek AZ 85142

Phone Number: (480) 489-5773

Fax:

E-Mail: zpolonia@lss-sw.org
Web Site: www.lss-sw.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parenting Classes, Developmental Playgroups and Resource/Referral for

families with children ages 0-5.

Agency Name: Child Crisis Arizona

1045 E. University Drive #1 and #2 - Mesa, AZ 85203

Queen Creek AZ

Phone Number: (480) 304-9440

Fax: (480) 304-9444

E-Mail: info@childcrisisaz.org
Web Site: www.childcrisisaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR, C

Programs: Programs

Program description - Child Crisis Arizona offers no-cost personal visits, parent group meetings, developmental screenings and resources. Families will also receive additional support in parent-child interaction, guidance and discipline, stress reduction, infant brain development and support in enhancing your family's functioning. Home visits are at least monthly but can be more frequent as support is needed. Available in Mesa, Gilbert &

Oueen Creek.

Rio Rico

Agency Name: Rio Rico Family Resource Center

1103 Circulo Mercado

Rio Rico AZ 85648

Phone Number: (520) 761-1135

Fax:

E-Mail: jenniferdickey@email.arizona.edu

Web Site: www.facebook.com/rioricofamilyresourcecenter

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective NA, K

Factors:

Programs: Programming for parents of children ages 0-5 years including; The Power of

Positive Discipline and other classes. Call for more information or to

register.

Agency Name: Attention Deficit Disorder Clinic, PLC

8114 E. Cactus Ste. #200

Scottsdale AZ 85260

Phone Number: (480) 424-7200

Fax: (480) 424-7800

E-Mail: add@add-clinic.com

Web Site: www.add-clinic.com

Childcare: No Fees: Yes

Protective K, SE, PR

Factors:

Programs: Child/Adolescent/Adult Psychotherapy, Social Skills Training and free

A.D.D. Parent Support Group & Lectures. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Center for Families in Transition, LLC

Scottsdale AZ 85258

Phone Number: (480) 946-9680

Fax: (480) 991-2831

E-Mail: elizabeth.winter@azbar.org
Web Site: www.center4families.com

Childcare: No.

Fees: Yes, Cash only

Protective K, PR

Factors:

Programs: Court Ordered Parent Information Program & Mediation. Call for more

information or to register. Classes offered throughout the East Valley.

Agency Name: Honor Health Scottsdale Healthcare Osborn Medical Center

7400 E. Osborn Road

Scottsdale AZ 85251

Phone Number: (480) 882-4636

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.honorhealth.com

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Breast Feeding Class & Moms on the Move. To register go to

www.honorhealth.com or call 480-882-4636.

Agency Name: Honor Health Scottsdale Healthcare Shea Medical Center

9003 E. Shea Blvd.

Scottsdale AZ 85260

Phone Number: (480) 882-4636

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.honorhealth.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Prenatal & Childbirth Education, Boot Camp for Dads, Moms on the Move, Breastfeeding Class, Infant CPR, Postpartum Depression Support Group & Infant Loss Support Group. To register go to www.honorhealth.com or call

480-882-4636.

Agency Name: notMykid

5230 E. Shea Blvd., Suite 100

Scottsdale AZ 85254

Phone Number: (602) 652-0163

Fax: (602) 795-8154

E-Mail: info@notmykid.org

Web Site: www.notmykid.org

Childcare: No

Fees: Call for info

Protective K. PR. SE

Factors:

Programs: Parent Education, Peer to Peer Support and prevention programming for

youth focusing on substance abuse, bullying, unhealthy relationships, eating disorders and positive body image, depression/self-injury and internet safety.

Agency Name: Paiute Neighborhood Center

6535 E. Osborn Rd.

Scottsdale AZ 85251

Phone Number: (480) 312-2529

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.scottsdale.gov/parks/paiute

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Early Childhood Workshops, Car Seat Safety, Bi-lingual Storytime, After

School Program & Teen Center.

Agency Name: Salt River Early Education Center

4815 N. Center Street

Scottsdale AZ 85256

Phone Number: (480) 362-2200

Fax: (480) 362-2201

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.srpmic-ed.org

Childcare: Call for info
Fees: Call for info

Protective K Factors:

Programs: Educational and health services for families with children 0-5. Parent

trainings and workshops. Fatherhood Support Group. Call for eligibility.

Agency Name: Salt River Elementary School FACE Program

11562 E. Highland Ave.

Scottsdale AZ 85256

Phone Number: (480) 362-2427

Fax:

E-Mail: caroline.sekaquatewa@srpmic-ed.org

Web Site: www.srpmic-ed.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Family and Child Education Program includes School Readiness and

Parents As Teachers Home Visitor Program. Serving families with children

ages 0-5.

Agency Name: Scottsdale Parenting Group

10869 N. Scottsdale Rd., Suites #103-118

Scottsdale AZ 85254

Phone Number: (480) 442-4858

Fax:

E-Mail: scottsdaleparentinggroup@gmail.com Web Site: www.scottsdaleparentinggroup.org

Childcare: Yes
Fees: Yes
Protective NA. K

Factors:

Programs: Parenting classes offering topics to include pre-birth to adolescent care.

Agency Name: Scottsdale Prevention Institute

6908 E. Thomas Road, Ste. #302

Scottsdale AZ 85251

Phone Number: (480) 443-3100

Fax: (480) 443-3272

E-Mail: info@spi-az.org

Web Site: www.spi-az.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors: K, SE, NA, PR

Programs: Special Topic Parenting Classes, Early Childhood Education and Teen

Leadership and Substance Abuse Prevention. Call for more information or

to register.

Agency Name: Scottsdale Public Library - Civic Center

3839 N. Drinkwater Blvd.

Scottsdale AZ 85251

Phone Number: (480) 312-7323

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: library.scottsdaleaz.gov

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Knowing and Growing Program - supporting parents with 0-5 year olds who

are gaining literacy skills. Story time at various branches. Call for more

information and locations.

Agency Name: Southwest Institute for Families and Children

5111 N. Scottsdale Rd. Ste. #151

Scottsdale AZ 85250

Phone Number: (480) 222-8800

Fax: (480) 222-1080

E-Mail: c.otto@swifamilies.org
Web Site: www.switoday.com

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Parent education and school readiness preparation for families with 0-5 year

olds. Also teaches advocacy skills to families with disabled youth.

Sun City West

Agency Name: Banner Del E. Webb Medical Center

14502 W. Meeker Blvd.

Sun City West AZ 85375

Phone Number: (623) 524-4000

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.bannerhealth.com

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: Yes

Protective K, SE, NA, PR Factors:

Programs: The Nesting Place/Women's Health Education - Healthy Pregnancy, Labor

and Birth, Family and Infant Care, Boot Camp for New Dad's, Teen Pregnancy, Infant/Child CPR, Parenting Workshops, Breastfeeding Education/Support and Sibling Classes (ages 4-9). Spanish Labor & Delivery Classes. Online childbirth classes available. Call for more

information or to register.

Surprise

Agency Name: Benevilla Family Resource Center - Administrative Offices

16752 N. Greasewood St.

Surprise AZ 85378

Phone Number: (623) 584-4999

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.benevilla.org/familyresourcecenter.html

Childcare: Yes

Fees: Call for info

Protective

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Active Parenting for parents of 1-4 year olds (English & Spanish). Parent &

Grandparent Support Groups & Playgroups. Call for dates and locations.

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

6741 N. 7th Street - Phoenix, AZ 85014

Surprise AZ

Phone Number: (602) 248-0428

Fax: (602) 248-0496

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs: Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for

classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents As Teaches, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers & caretakers of shild from under the age of 3: this program offers shild development.

of children under the age of 3; this program offers child development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact Erika

Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.

Agency Name: Adolescent Pregnancy & Parenting Program APPP

500 W. Guadalupe Road

Tempe AZ 85283

Phone Number: (480) 752-3571

Fax: (480) 285-3253

E-Mail: bpaes@tuhsd.k12.az.us

Web Site:

Childcare: Yes

Fees: Call for info

Protective Factors:

K, SE, SC, PR

Programs:

Teen Pregnancy Programs serving the Tempe Union High School District; accademic support, mentoring groups, pregnancy and parenting classes. Also offers open enrollment to those from high schools throughout the

valley. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Arizona Health Start - Tempe Community Action Agency

2150 E. Orange St.

Tempe AZ 85281

Phone Number: (480) 350-5877

Fax:

E-Mail: rosariof@tempeaction.org

Web Site: www.tempeaction.org

Childcare: No

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, PR

Factors:

Programs: Education, support and advocacy services to pregnant or postpartum women

& children ages 0-2. Home visit and case management.

Agency Name: Arizonans for Children

2435 E. La Jolla Drive

Tempe AZ 85282

Phone Number: (480) 838-0085

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.arizonansforchildren.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR Factors:

Programs: Foster care services, foster family support and parenting classes. Also have

court-ordered supervised visitation.

Agency Name: Association for Supportive Childcare/CCR&R

3910 S. Rural Road, Suite E

Tempe AZ 85282

Phone Number: (480) 829-0500

Fax: (480) 820-7288

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.asccaz.org

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K, PR

Factors:

Programs: Childcare Resource & Referral, Lending Library, Phone Friend & Ninos en

Mi Casa Training Program. Call for more information or to register. Toll

free 1-800-535-4599

Agency Name: ASU Department of Psychology's Community Preschool

651 E. Univeristy Drive

Tempe AZ85287

Phone Number: (480) 965-7598

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.psychology.clas.asu.edu/csl

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective SE Factors:

Programs: A variety of early education classes for young children in a school-like

setting.

Agency Name: ASU Family Resources Office

915 S. Rural Rd.

Tempe AZ85281

Phone Number: (480) 965-9723

Fax: (480) 727-6009

E-Mail: maureen.duane@asu.edu

Web Site:

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SC, PR Factors:

Programs: Working Parent Support Groups and Resource & Referral. Call Maureen

Duane for more information at 480-965-9723.

Agency Name: Crisis Pregnancy Center

605 E. Broadway

Tempe AZ 85282

Phone Number: (480) 306-4612

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.choicesaz.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K. PR

Factors:

Programs: Free pregnancy and S.T.D. testing, confidential counseling services,

parenting education, ultra sounds and health education classes. Also has parent education & counseling services for men. Call for more information.

Agency Name: Escalante Center

2150 E. Orange Street

Tempe AZ 85281

Phone Number: (480) 350-5810

Fax: (480) 350-5815

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.tempe.gov/escalante

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Parent/Toddler recreational classes. Activities for preschool through

teenage. After school program available.

Agency Name: NPLB (No Parent Left Behind) University

Marcos de Niza H.S. - 6000 S. Lakeshore Drive

Tempe AZ 85283

Phone Number: (480) 838-3200

Fax: (480) 730-7665

E-Mail: kcosner.@tempeunion.org

Web Site: www.tuhsd.k12.az.us

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective K. SE. NA

Factors:

Programs: A program of the Tempe Union High School District, but available to

anyone. Linking Parents & Teens and The Parent Connection provide workshops on a variety of topics that range from academics to personal, social and behavioral issues that target our tweens and teens. Call for more

information at ext. #40074.

Agency Name: Parenting Skills Center

2131 E. Broadway Rd., Suite #14

Tempe AZ 85281

Phone Number: (480) 967-6895

Fax: (480) 967-4986

E-Mail:

Web Site: www.hrtaz.com/html/parenting.html

Childcare: No.

Fees: Call for info

Protective K. PR

Factors:

Programs: Parents of Children w/Challenging Behaviors, Parents of School Age

Children, Parents of Toddlers/Preschoolers, Supervised Visitation and Co-Parenting Sessions, Fostercare Parenting information. Call for more

information or to register.

Agency Name: Tempe Public Library

3500 S. Rural Road

Tempe AZ 85282

Phone Number: (480) 350-5500

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.tempe.gov/library

Childcare: No Fees: No

Protective SE, NA, SC

Factors:

Programs: Story time @ Youth Library 480-350-5522 and a variety of other programs

for parents and kids. Call for more information or to register.

Agency Name: Tempe St. Luke's Hospital

1500 S. Mill Avenue

Tempe AZ 85281

Phone Number: (480) 784-5500

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.tempestlukeshospital.com

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective K, NA Factors:

_

Programs: Childbirth Preparation Classes (English & Spanish), Wired for Success (with

New Directions Institute), & Infant Brain Development Workshops. To

register call 480-784-5588.

Agency Name: Thrive to Five - Commitment to Schools of Tempe & Kyrene

Tempe AZ

Phone Number: (480) 858-2306

Fax: (480) 858-2319

E-Mail: Chelsea_Grieve@tempe.gov

Web Site: www.thrivetofive.org

Childcare: Yes Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, PR

Factors:

Programs: Offers free educational services to parents of children 0-5 years old. Classes

offered on Parenting, Discipline, Early Literacy & Nutrition. Contact

Chelsea Grieve for dates and locations.

Wickenburg

Agency Name: Benevilla Family Resource Center

Wickenburg AZ

Phone Number: (623) 986-9580

Fax: E-Mail:

Web Site: www.benevilla.org

Childcare: Call for info Fees: Call for info

Protective Factors:

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Programs: Parent Skills Training, Purposeful Playgroups, School Readiness Kits,

Grandparents Raising Grandchildren groups and Resource/Referral.

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

6741 N. 7th Street - Phoenix, AZ 85014

Wickenburg

Phone Number: (602) 248-0428

Fax: (602) 248-0496

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective Factors:

K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Programs:

Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents As Teaches, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers & caretakers of children under the age of 3; this program offers child development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact Erika

Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.

Youngtown

Agency Name: Parenting AZ (Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.)

6741 N. 7th Street - Phoenix, AZ 85014

Youngtown AZ

Phone Number: (602) 248-0428

Fax: (602) 248-0496

E-Mail: erika.mendoza@parentingaz.org

Web Site: www.parentingaz.org

Childcare: Call for info

Fees: No

Protective K, SE, NA, SC, PR

Factors:

Programs:

Offers a 10 hr. parenting class for parents with children 0-18. Topics for classes include discipline, parent child bonding, managing stress, anger & emotional needs. Parents receive a certificate upon completion. Classes are offered also in Spanish. Contact Jenni Goodall (Eng.) 602-248-0428 ext. 268 or Hanany Topete (Span) 602-248-0428 ext. 221. Also offers Parents As Teachers, a home visitation program for expectant, new mothers & caregivers of children under the age of 3; this program offers child development education, positive parenting tips, school readiness, hearing & vision screenings and health & community resources. This program is provided throughout Northwest & Southwest Maricopa County. Contact Erika Mendoza at 602-248-0428 ext. 251.